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MAPMO CHAPTER MEETING NOTICE.  
 

 DATE: Thursday September 14, 2017 
 PLACE: Bloomington Fire Station #1 

 
 FEE: Member -         $30 
  Non-member - $45 
    

Registration & lunch:  11:30 AM 
Presentation:                12:30 PM 
Adjourn:                         3:30 PM 

            
 
                    PROGRAM:    Commissioning and the Code. 
                     Presenters:  
                     Matt Josephson   KFI engineers 
                     John Smith  Michaud Cooley engineers 
                              

IMPORTANT: 
Please RSVP by email to Pat McCullough: 

 Pat.mccullough@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 

***Be sure to include your Building Official License number when 
replying to this notice to qualify for continuing education credits.*** 

 
Course has been approved for 3 CEUs for Building Officials 
 

Make checks payable to:  “MAPMO” 
              Mail to:    

Pat McCullough, Secretary  
P.O. BOX 4424, Saint Paul, MN 55104 

    
MAPMO IS NOW TAKING CREDIT CARDS FOR PAYMENT!! 

 
 
If you have any comments about this course offering, please mail them to the Minnesota 
Department of Labor and Industry, 443 Lafayette Road North, St. Paul, MN 55155 
 
No parking on Southside of Fire Station.  Overflow parking 
Southside of church across Nicollet Ave.  Pay attention to the 
No Parking signs please. 

 


	MAPMO CHAPTER MEETING NOTICE.

